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Dear Commissioners,
Given that you’ve now seen Aarons Pass Rd, how is it even remotely possible to get these
 structures down that section of road without turning it into a barren, annihilated, treeless dirt
 super highway? No other wind farm in the State has needed to clear such an extreme amount of
 vegetation, it completely contradicts what the project is trying to achieve. You only have to
 google wind turbine transport and look at the pictures to see that nearly every photo doesn’t
 contain a single tree!  The bends on the road alone are enough to navigate, they’ll need to be
 completely wiped out and straightened. I find it hard to fathom that this is even being
 considered, how is this possibly thought of as a “green” project? Make no mistake the entire
 20ks of road will need to be completely wiped out, it’s obvious to even the average person what
 will be required to transport this size blade down APR, to allow this to happen would be a
 National disgrace!
Regards
Chontelle Rowland-Jones
















